
FIRE STATION 35 

SAN FRANCISCO, CA  

RE: City of San Francisco 

Date: February 3, 2021 

To: Prospective Bidders 

RE: Schedule Acceleration 

 
  
We just received a required change of location for the PG&E permanent power connection from the East 
side of the site to the West.  This will require a large amount of a city street demolition and will push our 
schedule out 150 calendar days.  Though the City has agreed to pay for an allowance of $1.5 million to 
complete this work, they have expressed the importance of minimizing the schedule impact.  The City 
requires separate potential strategies for reducing the schedule duration to meet this new 
requirement for review.   
 
Deliverables: 
 

• Narrative: Provide a written description of your schedule acceleration strategy with regards to 
the city allowance. 

o Identify how much time can be saved in the schedule. 
o Identify your approach(es) to saving time. 

 

 
 


